

















Headteacher: Mrs L Naughton

Friday 24th January 2025

Dear Parents/Carers,

## Whitemoor Lakes Activity Centre, near Lichfield from 5th - 7th November 2025

We are pleased to inform you that we will be running a 3-day residential visit for Year 5 children (currently Year 4) to Whitemoor Lakes Activity Centre, near Lichfield from 5th - 7th November 2025. Whitemoor Lakes is a residential centre that follows a rewarding educational programme, combined with exciting indoor and outdoor activities, all taking place in a controlled environment.

We have been to Whitemoor Lakes for a number of years now and have been very impressed with the high quality of accommodation, food and activities they provide. We feel that your child would enjoy and benefit from the experience, without being too far from home.

As you may know, the Government is very keen that young people experience this kind of learning outside the classroom. The school fully endorses and supports the amazing development that can result from taking our students into a different environment and encouraging them to work better as a team, to build self-confidence and take more personal responsibility. The difference back in the classroom, and at home, is very often remarkable.

In order to provide much more information and to give you the opportunity to ask questions, a meeting has been arranged as follows:

Wednesday 5th February at 5:00pm in the school hall – for parents of current Year 4 children.

Children are welcome to attend the meeting and we look forward to seeing you all there.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs. E Cadman

Year 5 Teacher and Visit Leader